
 

 

 

 

Saturday March 2 
  5:00 pm Louise Badolato, Steven Giesler and  

  Steven Johe 
 

Sunday  March 3   

  7:30 am Jim Tunny and Louise Kelly 

  9:00 am Anna Maria Markle and John Tancredi 

11:00 am Edwin L. Sprague, III and Ann Caffrey 

  5:00 pm David Stecher and Robert Murphy 
 

Monday  March 4 

  8:00 am Netti Cocca 

Tuesday March 5 

  8:00 am Red Mulholland 

Wednesday  March 6 

  8:00 am Nick Marconi 

12:00 pm Prayer Service 

  3:30 pm Prayer Service 

  7:00 pm Fr. Ron Amandolare and Fr. Ed Hinds 
 

Thursday March 7 

  8:00 am Kimberly Quigley and Mary Ann O’Sullivan 
     

Friday  March 8 

  8:00 am Juan Estrada 
 

Saturday March 9 

  8:00 am Theresa Mooney 

  5:00 pm Timothy Hurley and Robert & Thomas Chiarello 

  And Jeanette Capuano 
 

Sunday  March 10 

  7:30 am Fred Bocchio and Mark Matthew Pollard 

  9:00 am Jim Tunny and James Weichert 

11:00 am Anna Auth and Blanca Valencia 

  5:00 pm Mary Speck Moorehead  

Weekly Memorials 
 

 

The Flowers on the altar the week of March 3rd are in memory 

of  Nicolas Marconi given by the family. 
 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony    

LaFerrara, Neiko Pagaling, Carmela Cecere, Mike Mulane, Evey 

Staromano, Caroline  Palluzzi, Mary Cecere,  Josh  Crucilla, Bob 

Moore, Patrick Duffy, Morgan Plisky, Jane Cunningham, Erlinda 

Ruzol, Jack Meeks, Robert Murphy, Dinah Villanueva, Theresa 

Padula, Joseph Crucilla, Roe Pucci, Jim Kazenmayer, Peter Perla, 

Jr., Jerry Fontes, Ann Leonett and for all our deceased especially 

Alvin Adelhoch. 

    

Monday, March 4 

   Faith Formation:  3:45 pm; School 

   Meditation Group:  7 pm; Church 

   Security Summit Meeting:  7 pm; East/West Room 
         

Thursday, March 7 

   Walking with Purpose:  9:30 am; Parish Center 

   Marian Prayer Meeting:  10 am; North Room 

   Knights of Columbus:  West Room 
     

Sunday, March 10 

   Chili Drop-Off:  Priests’ Garage    Faith Formation:  8:30 am 

& 10:15 am; School 

   RCIA:  12:15 pm; South Room 

   Sophomore Rite of Covenant:  3:15 pm; East/West Room 

   Grade 7 Faith Formation:  5 pm; Church 

THIS WEEK AT THE PARISH 

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
March 3, 2019 

First Sunday of Lent 
March 10, 2019 

 

First Reading: Deuteronomy 26:4-10 

Moses discusses the power God has displayed in freeing his 

people from oppression and leading them to a rich land. He tells 

the people that they should make offerings to God to show their 

gratitude, then celebrate over the great things he has given 

them. 

Second Reading:  Romans 10:8-13 

Paul tells us that if we proclaim, “Jesus is Lord” and truly believe 

that God raised him from the dead, we will be saved. For God 

shows his mercy toward everyone who calls upon his name. 

Gospel: Luke 4:1-13 

Jesus fasted in the desert for forty days, then Satan appeared 

to him and tempted him to turn stone into bread. After Jesus 

refused, Satan promised him great powers if Jesus would wor-

ship him. Jesus replied that he would worship God and no one 

else. Then Satan tried to persuade Jesus to put God to the test, 

but again Jesus resisted his temptation. 

Mass Schedule 9th & 10th 
 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 5 pm and Sunday 7:30 am & 9 am 
  

Fr. Kamil Sunday 11 am & 5 pm 
 
 

 

             Reconciliation March 9th 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 4:00 - 4:30 pm  

Parish Support-February 24, 2019 
 

THIS WEEK’S OFFERING ………..……...……..………$14,939 

LAST YEAR’S OFFERING………………….....…...…....$20,045 
 

Buildings & Grounds - February 
 

FEBRUARY 2019………… ………..……...……..………$  3,613 

FEBRUARY 2018………...………………….....…...…....$  3,070 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 153. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 152. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 155. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday: Conversion in the Church  

 

 This Wednesday begins the Season of Lent. It is a time of self-examination as effort is made to come to terms with whatever 
is blocking God from entering our lives. In the aftermath of the summit in Rome led by Pope Francis to discuss clergy sex abuse, Lent 
renders us with the opportunity to be mindful of people who have been hurt by members of the church, and to include them in our 
prayers in that I imagine most of us will live beneath the cloud of clergy abuse and cover up for the rest of our lives. Hopefully the 
Church learns from the sins of the past; and thrusts forth greater accountability among all members of the clergy. Ash Wednesday is a 
starting point to redirect facets of life that challenge our moral soundness since it forces us to ponder those neglected or hurt by socie-
ty. It is important for Lent to bring a positive tone to our spiritual lives aware that joy may be experienced if we are open to the graces 
of the season. 
 
 Ashes become the symbol that draws us into Lent as old palms are burned for use on Ash Wednesday to express a season 
of conversion. Since ashes are a long standing tradition in the church, the ash in itself becomes meaningless if it lulls us away from 
the significance of Lent; yet I wonder the reaction Jesus would express toward the tradition of people wearing ashes. Why do you 
come forth to receive ashes? Is it to make the claim, “I went to church!” Or, is it to be part of a Catholic community who acknowledges 
particular failures in life but wish to do better. The rite of receiving ashes goes back to the fourth century when public penance was 
given by the church to those who committed grave sins. Ashes remind people of their mortality as one of two prayers are spoken as a 
cross is traced with ashes on the forehead, “Remember, you are dust and to dust you will return” - Genesis 3:19; or “Repent, and be-
lieve in the Gospel” - Mark 1:15.  
 

Ash Wednesday’s Gospel plants the seed for us not to perform pious acts that are meant to be noticed, but focuses on prac-
tices that benefit others without publicizing these actions aware that the social media places so much emphasis on sharing li fe experi-
ences. Matthew’s Gospel reminds us that we are not to act like hypocrites, which is public performance of prayer and fasting. This 
warning could easily be related to the sin of the church in the manner that clergy sex abuse violated the teachings of Christ, and was 
tolerated and covered up by clerics who were admired by many through their public performance of prayer, which led to the physical, 
psychological, spiritual, and sexual destruction of young children’s lives. Presently this sin is at a point which discredits the sacred-
ness of church life. Pope Francis’ vision of God’s creation is simply not only about personal needs, but about the common good as he 
frequently speaks about the way people are seduced by a world that measures the value of life by the amount an individual owns or 
produces; unfortunately for many years the church did not live up to that teaching in seeking to avoid public scandal within the institu-
tion by prioritizing it over lives of children who were abused.  

 
In the aftermath of the Pope’s summit on clergy sex abuse, a target for Lent is for the church to keep children safe from 

abuse and avoid denial of the past. Perhaps one positive step the church has taken is that progress is being made in that there are so 
many areas in church life where adults and children interact. Lent invites us to do something good with our time. The church is a 
wounded body that has reached a low point in most lives, hence Lent extends an invitation to internal conversion on our part,  yet 
more importantly the entire church needs conversion. Thomas Merton, author of many books including, Seven Story Mountain, de-
scribed Lent in this manner, “Even the darkest moments of liturgy are filled with joy and Ash Wednesday, the beginning of the Lenten 
feast, is a day of happiness, a Christian feast.” As you receive ashes, do something that makes better God’s creation which renders a 
fresh perspective on your life that leads to a joyful Lent. 
          
         In Christ’s love, 
         Fr. Bob 
  



AROUND THE PARISH  Baptisms 
 

Harrison Michael Beichey 

Son of Benjamin and Jennifer 
 

Owen Alexander DaSilva 

Son of Joseph and Christina 
 

Thomas John Weld 

Son of Robert and Rachel 

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
March 3, 2019 

Please sign up THIS weekend to prepare chili for Eva’s Village. 

Everything you need to know about helping with this ministry is in 

the church lobby! Take a set of the pans provided with the ac-

companying recipe and instructions then return the two pans of 

chili you’ve prepared and frozen the following weekend to the 

freezers in the priests’ garage by 10 am. It’s that easy! The food 

we provide is much needed and greatly appreciated!  

Clergy Sex Abuse Discussion 

Hardly ever does a week go by without news that pertains to the 
way the church has been wounded through the clergy sex 
abuse scandal. Recently, five Dioceses in the state of New Jer-
sey released names of clergy who have been credibly accused 
of sex abuse; feelings of hurt, anger and betrayal touched many 
lives. How has clergy sex abuse impacted your spiritual life? 
How has it challenged your faith? What is the proper response 
to the reality that clergy sex abuse and attempts to cover it up 
have been part of the Church’s life for decades? On Tuesday 
evening March 26 in the parish office complex a 90 minute dis-
cussion will be led by Fr. Bob to reflect upon these concerns. All 
are welcome to this evening that begins at 7:00 p.m. On the 
parish website there is a link to Clergy Sex Abuse that contains 
statements and articles on these matters as well as write-ups 
that assist adults in response to questions asked by children. 
There is also a list of services that families, classes, and groups 
may wish to bring to prayer. I encourage all to take advantage of 
this information as well as attend the gathering on March 26.    

           Encounter Lent 
 

Join us - and more than 14,000 Catholic 

communities across the United States - in a 

life-changing Lenten journey of encounter with CRS Rice Bowl. 

Pick up your family’s CRS Rice Bowl at the doors of the church. 

During the 40 days of Lent, as companions on the journey, we 

will encounter our neighbors and their stories in our bulletin each 

week.  While the temptations of the desert tell us to be afraid, to 

cling to what we have and look out only for ourselves, the invita-

tion of Lent beckons us forth to encounter the needs of the world 

through: 

¶ A renewed life of PRAYER in God that unites our needs with 

the needs of the world, through the stories of members of 

our global human family 

¶ A commitment to FAST that reminds us that God is ever 

faithful and frees us from the fear of not having or being 

enough 

¶ A readiness to GIVE ALMS so as to share what we have 

with our brothers and sisters around the world 
 

This Lent, we journey with Christ through fear to fortitude, recog-

nizing God’s invitation to reach out beyond ourselves to encoun-

ter the needs of all. 

.Èáá ÚÍ !ØÚÑØâÑØÏ 
On Saturday, March 16 at 10:30 am, join us in the church as 

we gather for this liturgical and communal cele-

bration where the sacrament will be celebrated. 

Those who are suffering with physical and/or 

emotional burdens or addictions and those who 

are caregivers are encouraged to attend. A lite 

reception will follow in the East/West Room. 

Please note the 8 am Saturday morning mass will 

not be celebrated on March 16 due to the Mass of 

Anointing. 

-ÌØâÌØ 0ƁÌßÑØÏá Èâ 5â  1ÈâàÑÊÔ 1ÈßÑáÐ âÐÑá 9ÌÌÔ 
 

!áÐ 9ÌËØÌáËÈë  .ÈßÊÐ   
.Èáá ÈØË $ÑáâàÑÉäâÑÚØ ÚÍ !áÐÌá   ÈÖ ÈØË  ÛÖ 

-ÑâåßÏì ÚÍ âÐÌ 9ÚßË ƴ $ÑáâàÑÉäâÑÚØ ÚÍ !áÐÌá   ÛÖ ƴ  ÛÖ 
 

&ßÑËÈë  .ÈßÊÐ   
5âÈâÑÚØá ÚÍ âÐÌ #ßÚáá ÑØ âÐÌ #ÐäßÊÐ    ÛÖ 
-ÌË Éë .ÌÖÉÌßá ÚÍ âÐÌ +ØÑÏÐâá ÚÍ #ÚÕäÖÉäá 

 

5ÈâåßËÈë  .ÈßÊÐ   
3ÌÊÚØÊÑÕÑÈâÑÚØ ÑØ âÐÌ #ÐäßÊÐ    ÛÖ èÑâÐ &ß  "ÚÉ 

 

.ÚØËÈë  .ÈßÊÐ   
3ÌÊÚØÊÑÕÑÈâÑÚØ ÑØ âÐÌ #ÐäßÊÐ   -  ÛÖ  èÑâÐ &ß   +ÈÖÑÕ 
%äÊÐÈßÑáâÑÊ !ËÚßÈâÑÚØ ÑØ âÐÌ #ÐäßÊÐ   -  ÛÖ 
.ÌËÑâÈâÑÚØ ÑØ âÐÌ 5ÚäâÐ 3ÚÚÖ    ÛÖ 

5ÈæÌ âÐÌ $ÈâÌ  "Ì ßÌØÌèÌË âÐÑá -ÌØâÌØ 5ÌÈáÚØ 

Parish Mission with Fr. Bob Reiser 
Sunday, April 7, Monday, April 8 and Tuesday, April 9 

7:00 - 8:00 pm in the Church 
 

A parish mission is a time of grace, a time for repentance, for 
change, for healing and for becoming a renewed person! It is an 
opportunity for busy people to quiet themselves for an hour in 
order to listen and experience the voice of God within. Join us 
and be renewed for one, two or for all three evenings! 
 

Fr. Reiserôs topic is :  Discernment: A Choice of Courage  
 

In this changing world, Pope Francis invites us to “discernment,” 
that is, “to open oneself to understand how God is speaking to 
us, today, in this world, in this time, in this moment.” How is God 
speaking to me, now? 

Diaper Drive March 16 & 17 
We will be collecting much needed diapers the weekend of March 
16 & 17 for the poor that are serviced out of St. Margaret's in Mor-
ristown. They have great need for diapers and wipes, especially 
size 4 and 5 diapers.  A collection bin will be in the back of church 
the weekend of  3/16 & 17  or feel free to drop them off in the par-
ish office between 8am-4:30pm during the week. Thank you. 



                 SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  
  

 

 

St. Patrick School Summer Camp Registration Now Open! 
 

St. Patrick School’s Ms. Maggio and Ms. Dickinson are excited 
for the start of St. Patrick Summer Camp! Children are invited to 
join as we explore the world around us through projects, play, 
and experiments. Camp will run from July 1st through August 
2nd (no camp on July 4th) and is open to rising Pre-K4 to rising 
Grade 3 children (whether or not they are registered with St. 
Patrick School). Camp is half day – 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM – with 
parents to provide an allergy friendly snack. Every Friday is 
"Beach Day" with sprinklers and fun in the sun! Register for 5 
weeks and get $100 off. Register online now at tinyurl.com/
yyeqnjth. 
 

Save-the-Date for the St. Patrick School  
Basket Bonanza Mexican Fiesta 

 

No time to siesta, let’s fiesta at St. Patrick School’s Basket Bo-
nanza Mexican Fiesta! Join the school for its annual tricky tray 
fundraiser from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Saturday, April 13 in the Fr. 
Ed Hinds Parish Center. The event is open to the public and 
families are welcome! $25 for a sheet of 25 tickets. Electronics, 
American Girl, gaming systems, handbags, sports equipment, 
and more! 
 

St. Patrick School Accepting 2019-2020 Applications Now 
 

Come and see how your child can #BeTheFuture at St. Patrick 
School! SPS is accepting applications now for the 2019-2020 
school year. St. Patrick School is the only Catholic, National 
Blue Ribbon, and STEM Certified school in the U.S. And, the 
teachers at St. Patrick School average 20 years of teaching ex-
perience with more than 35% having Masters or Doctorate de-
grees. Want to learn more about St. Patrick School? Email ad-
missions@st-pats.org or call 973-635-4623. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

This Week in Youth Ministry 

Spring Action Team Meeting:  Mon., March 4; 7-9:30 pm; 

  YMC 

Sophomore Gathering:  Wed. March 6; 7:15 –8:45 pm 

 YMC 

Mystagogia Retreat Meeting:  Thurs., March 7; 7-9 pm;  

 St. Vincents 
 

Upcoming Service 

Food Pantry Restock:  Sat., March 16; 8:30-10:15 am 

 

 Sophomore Rite of Covenant 
 

 

All Sophomores are required to attend the Rite of Covenant 
which will be held on Sunday, March 10 from 3:15 pm - 6 pm in 
the Parish Center or Thursday, March 14 from 7-9 pm in the 
East/West Room. Please email Maggie with the date you will be 
attending.  Thank you! 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

March 2019 Classes    
 

Grades K-6 

Sunday, March 3 & Monday, March 4 

Sunday, March 10 & Monday, March 11 

Sunday, March 24 & Monday March 25 

Sunday, March 31 and Monday, April 1 
 

 

                 Grade 7        Grade 8 

           March 10 & 24                         March 3 & 31 

                    MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

               Adults for Music Ministry 
 

People just like you make up the choir we appreciate 
every Sunday. All of us are busy with work and family. Very few 
of us thought our singing was good enough on its own. Many of 
us can’t read a note of music.  But we stepped forward and 
joined the choir family, and realized that none of those things 
mattered. Even the shyest voice sounds good when blended 
with the experienced voices around you. “Do not be afraid!” We 
need you! We really do! We need more basses, more tenors, 
more altos, and yes, it would be great to have another soprano 
or two! And, we need adult instrumentalists! Step forward, 
praise God with us at Mass, and we will teach you to sound 
great doing it. 
 

We all have this innate understanding that music at 
mass should be of the highest effort and quality possible. Why? 
Because we would agree, no musical entertainment can be con-
sidered equal to Worship. It is prayer through music. It is meant 
to help people fall more and more in love with God. God's love 
comes through the hearts of those making the music. It lifts us 
up and brings holiness to all who hear it. People hear God's 
word through your voice. 

 

You may think the choir isn’t for you, but the ability to 
make music is in you, it’s in all of us—just dormant, like a seed. 
With guidance and practice, the dormant ability to sing or play 
an instrument can grow and flourish. And then your musical gift 
from God becomes a musical gift for God.  

 

If you have ever sung in a choir, in high school, in col-
lege, or in a community group, we really need you. If you have 
ever played an instrument and still own one, we need you. If you 
have absolutely no experience at all but want to try, come and 
see me! Our music ministry is gentle, patient, and optimistic. If 
you'd like to find that dormant musical seed inside you, please 
come talk to me. No one is expected to be amazing on the first 
day. Just come and practice with the choir family and make your 
mass debut when you feel ready.  
 

My friends, there will never be the “perfect” time for you 
to join choir. Sometimes it is worth just giving it a try. When you 
discover an activity that is truly valuable, usually the time issue 
works itself out. Thank you for all that you bring to St. Patrick 
Parish. 
 

   Blessings, 
   Maggie Hanson,  Music Minister 
   973-635-0625 ext 161 
   maggiehansonmusic@gmail.com 

Want to continually learn new life skills, be 
part of an incredible team who is deeply en-
trenched in the Chatham community and 
experience how amazing it feels to help 
those in need?  The Chatham Emergency 
Squad is actively looking for new members 
to join our team - and no medical experience 
is necessary.  Please visit our website 

chathamemergencysquad.org or contact Joanne Howden, Per-
sonnel VP at personnel@chathamemergencysquad.org.  

Spring into action & Give Blood at the Chatham Community 

Blood Drive on Saturday, March 16, 8:30am-2:30 pm at the 

Chatham Emergency Squad, 31 North Passaic Ave., Chatham. 

To schedule an appointment:  tinyurl.com/GiveBloodNJBS 

Sponsor Code: 61961. Remember to eat, drink & bring ID! 

40 Days for Life:  Come pray with us for an hour (or more) a 

week from March 6 to April 13, from 7 am to 7 pm at Planned 

Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., Morristown. To sign up, email 

44lifeus@gmail.com or visit https://40daysforlife.com. 

http://tinyurl.com/yyeqnjth
http://tinyurl.com/yyeqnjth
mailto:admissions@st-pats.org
mailto:admissions@st-pats.org
mailto:personnel@chathamemergencysquad.org

